
From: Villarreal, Christopher 
Sent: 2/17/2011 5:00:53 PM 
To: Dietz. Sidney t/Q=PG&E/OU=Cornorate/cn=Recinients/cn=SBD4) 

Redacted 

Cc: Al-Mukdad, Wendy (wendy.al-mukdad@cpue.ea.gov) 
Bee: 
Subject: RE: Question regarding IEC standards 

Redacted 

From: Villarreal, Christopher 
Sent: Thursday, February 10, 2011 5:04 PM 
To: 'SBD4@pge.com'; Redacted 
Cc: Al-Mukdad, Wendy 
Subject: Question regarding IEC standards 

Sid and David, 

To what extent is PG&E already using the IEC standards pending before FERC. 

The pending IEC standards are: 

IEC 60870-6-503, IEC 60870-6-703, IEC 60870-6-802 

IEC 61850 

IEC 61970 

IEC 61968 

IEC 62351 Parts 1-7 

If you could respond by Wednesday, February 23, that would be great. If you have any questions, 
please email me or Wendy Al-Mukdad. 

Thanks! 

Chris Villarreal 
Regulatory Analyst 
California Public Utilities Commission 
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